
NDIS: Since May, about half of Focal’s families have transitioned into 

NDIS.  Focal is continuing to support people through this transition. If 

you have not done so already, please contact Focal about any questions 

you may have about the NDIS. We can arrange a meeting to ensure that 

all of your concerns are addressed.  

Reminder about sickness: Focal would like to remind clients and 

families to not attend our centre if feeling sick or unwell. This has 

obvious risks not only for our staff, but also for other clients and their 

families. This is particularly important with the flu season in full swing.   

Anonymous Letter: On Monday we received a lovely letter from an 

anonymous support worker. He or she observed our staff supporting 

our clients at Richland Bowls last week. Well done to our support 

workers for doing a fantastic job! 

Thank you all for your continuous support.  

Mickael Blanc 
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Focal Aged Care  

Ipswich Fresh Futures Market 

Focal Social Event: “Driftwood” 

Montrose September Events 

Focal MyTime Men’s Group  

Presented by Carers QLD 

Every Wednesday, 10am - 12pm 

Level 3 George Thorn Building, 28 

Thorn Street, Ipswich, QLD 4305 

Ph: 0428 945 842  

 

 

6 Canning St, North Ipswich QLD 

Ph:    3812 2014 

Fax:  3812 2023 

Email: admin@focal.org.au 

Web: focal.org.au 
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Focal would like to extend a warm 

welcome to its new board      

members: 

 Hamish Leech 

 Patrick Albina 

 Stephanie Francis  

We have reached 300 likes on 

Facebook! Thanks to all of our 

followers. 

@FocalCommunityServices 

Follow us on LinkedIn for the 

latest job opportunities and     

industry practices.   

@Focal Community Services 

Follow us on Twitter for the latest 

news in the community and not-

for-profit sectors.  

@FocalSEQLD 

Do you enjoy writing? Have a 

great idea to share? We are       

inviting everyone at Focal to help 

us start a monthly blog.  

You can write about practically 

anything! Here are some ideas to 

get you started: 

 Recipes 

 Daily routines 

 Best coffee in Ipswich 

 Your favourite hobby  

To express your interest, please  

contact Greg on 3812 2014 or  

GregS@focal.org.au.  

I would like to personally welcome our new board members: Hamish 

Leech, Patrick Albina and Stephanie Francis. The selection of new 

board members should not be taken lightly and as such, our new board 

members participated in a selection process to identify their individual 

skills and their personal motivation for desiring to join the Focal Board. 

Hamish, Patrick and Stephanie each bring a unique set of diverse skills 

and expertise to the board and I look forward to working with the new 

members to ensure Focal’s continued growth. 

 

 

 

 

Focal would like to thank Ipswich Jets Leagues Club and its patrons for 

raising $100 in coin donations—every dollar counts!  We are also very 

excited to unveil our new-look fleet of buses. These will promote the 

organisation’s re-branding throughout South-East Queensland. A big 

thank you goes to Danny at Sign Groove!   

Warm regards, 

Chris Hannah 
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Focal has formed an exciting collaboration with 

LifeTec Australia, who specialise in assistive    

technology (AT) provision. AT provides practical 

living solutions for everyone, regardless of their 

age and lifestyle: including all intellectual,      

physical and sensory disabilities.   

Focal has developed an Access Point at its 6    

Canning Street building, for clients and loved 

ones to speak directly to a LifeTec consultant. 

LifeTec will go through a 4-step pathway: 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact Focal on 

3812 2014 or email admin@focal.org.au.   

Access 4000 is a revolutionary new smartphone 

app which is helping people with disability navigate 

their way around Brisbane in an Australian first.  

The app highlights disability access features like  

wheelchair and pram ramps, disabled toilets and 

parking, and support for low vision or blindness.  

Map-based technology then allows users to find 

venues around Brisbane with these features,      

including public transport, shopping centres and 

tourist attractions. 

Access 4000 is currently available for free on the 

App Store and Google Play.  

 

mailto:admin@focal.org.au


   

The Senior and Junior Vacation Care Program had a fantastic two weeks. The children were all kept busy 

with lots of different activities available for them throughout the week. Daily activities included outside 

play, group sports, playground areas and indoors where children watched movies, did art and craft           

activities, construction and much more. 

During the two weeks the children had a Pyjama Day Party where the children got to relax and watch some 

movies. They had a few special visitors this program: Ripley Fire Station, Ulysses Motorcycle Group and 

Mike Javis from Pterodactyl Helicopters. They went on two excursions; one to Colleges Crossing and the 

other to Springloaded Trampoline Park in Ipswich.  

A message from Team Leaders Janelle and Elise: Thank you for your full           

participation. The joy on the children’s faces makes it all worthwhile. We are looking    

forward to the next program.  

Wednesday, June 28: The children had a visit from the Fire 

Fighters who also brought a fire truck along. The children were 

all very excited about the visit and eager to go and look at the 

truck. The firemen explained to the children how things work 

on the truck, and showed them their special fire fighting gear. 

Afterwards, all the children who wanted to were invited to have 

a turn using the big hose and listen to sirens. The children    

appeared to have enjoyed the visit.  

Thursday, June 29: This was an exciting day at Vacation 

Care as the Ulysses Motorcycle Group came to visit and brought 

along some motorcycles for the children to have a ride on. They 

were able to choose which motorcycle they wanted to go on and 

then the rider took them for laps around the oval. This was a 

much enjoyed activity by all the children and the staff. Focal 

would like to say a big THANK YOU to the Ulysses Motor Cycle 

Group for coming out and providing the children with this    

opportunity and to Janelle for making this day possible.  

Thursday, July 6: Pterodactyl Helicopters landed a            

helicopter on the oval. Captain Mike gave the children a talk 

and answered any questions asked about the Helicopter. The 

children had lots of smiles as they sat proud in the Pilots seat 

for a photo. Thank you to Captain Mike, Johey Javis and 

Janelle for making this day possible.  

A message from Service Manager Kerri Siebenhausen: What a great first         

program for the year, it was fantastic to see the children enjoying themselves and           

engaging in the wide range of activities available to them. The next Vacation Care         

Program is September 18-29, 2017. As the NDIS has begun to roll out, if you have 

any enquiries, please feel free to contact me on 3812 2014 so that we can discuss them.  

 



 

   



Our clients have enjoyed a number of outings in recent weeks,         

including Lone Pine Koala Sanctuary,  AMF Bowling Richlands        

and Pan Pacific Peace Gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We recently celebrated two 10 year anniversaries at Focal. Finance 

Officer Patty, and Support Worker Gerard, have remained steadfast at 

the organisation for a number of years. Thank you both for your    

wonderful service—you are truly appreciated by everyone at Focal! 

Congratulations to Sharon 

for recently graduating 

with a B.CCJ at Griffith!  

 

 

 

Do you enjoy gaming? Let us 

know about it! Focal are looking 

to start a gaming club for clients 

and their support workers. 

What is your favourite game type? 

 Action/shooter—e.g. Call 

of Duty 

 Sport games—e.g. Fifa  

 Role-playing—e.g.  World 

of Warcraft 

 Adventure—e.g. Minecraft 

 Racing—e.g. Need for Speed 

 Something else? 

 
To express your interest, please 

contact Greg at Focal on 3812 

2014 or GregS@focal.org.au. 

Meet Tepa, Focal’s new Rosters 

Officer. Tepa recently moved up 

from Sydney, where she worked 

as an Allocations Coordinator. 

Join us in welcoming Tepa to the 

Focal family!  

There’s always one… staff    

dressing up for the State of 

Origin decider on July 12. 

mailto:GregS@focal.org.au


Focal is committed to not only supporting the community, but also being a socially-conscious               

organisation. Our aim is to facilitate social and economic participation, but to do so in a way which    

promotes greater social outcomes for everybody. That is why we have created Focal Enterprise.   

Focal Enterprise’s first target is National Recycling Week, which runs from November 13-19. Now, 

you may think of recycling as putting paper, bottles and other things in recycling bins. This starts the 

recycling process… but we want to actually do the recycling! 

Dave Hakkens runs a project called Precious Plastic, which allows individuals to start their own   

plastic recycling workshop. Dave provides simple blueprints and instructional videos for users to        

develop machines, which can then produce a whole range of products.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Based on these principles, Focal wants to develop its own workshop, machines and equipment and share 

it with the community. If you are hands-on and keen to make a difference, please contact Greg at Focal 

on 3812 2014 or GregS@focal.org.au.    

Focal in 2016 identified that one in three clients needed accommodation solutions.  

 

 

 

We have formed a strong collaboration 

with First National on the Coast to 

provide the following solutions:  

 Wealth creation 

 Access to property through            
purchase or rent 

 Building 

 Property management and        
maintenance 

For more information, please call    

Focal on 3812 2014 or email  

ceo@focal.org.au  

https://preciousplastic.com/en/
mailto:GregS@focal.org.au
mailto:ceo@focal.org.au




  



  








